
Video promotes Gothenburg
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I recorded a video in June of Gothenburg’s Pony Express and it’s now posted on YouTube. It
was part of my family’s 6,000 miles coast-to-coast summer road trip. LouAnn Houchin (who
works at the Pony Express Station) is simply an outstanding station master. I’ll be looking
forward to her visiting me in Flowery Branch, GA, about 3,000 miles southeast from y’all. Here’s
a link to the video: http://youtu.be/gSNhDOEI0mo.
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